DRAFT
Mr. Paul D. Gray







August 11, 2005
Vice President Planning

Maine Medical Center

22 Bramhall Street

Portland, ME 04102-3175
RE:
Applications for Conditional Use, Housing Replacement Plan, Site Plan, Site Location of Development, Street Discontinuance, Acceptance and Land Transfer Plan Approvals for the Charles Street Expansion project of the Maine Medical Center

CBLs:
53D001, 53D002, 53D007, 53E001, 53E002, 53E010, 53E013, 53G001, 53G013, 54C006, 54C010, 54D006, 54D007, 54H001, 64C001, and 64C002.  

Dear Mr. Gray:

On May 31, 2005, the Portland Planning Board voted unanimously to approve Maine Medical Center’s applications for Expansion of a Hospital as a Conditional Use in the R-6 Residential Zone, Replacement of Housing as a Conditional Use, Housing Replacement Plan, Site Plan, Site Location of Development (acting under its delegated authority), for the Maine Medical Center campus in the vicinity of Bramhall, Charles, Crescent, Ellsworth, Wescott, Gilman and Congress Streets. 

As part of Maine Medical Center’s conditional zone agreement with the City of Portland, a contribution of $800,000.00 is required.  This contribution to the City is to be used for public improvements in the general vicinity of Maine Medical Center.  This requirement is item number 17 of such agreement and page 17 is attached for reference.

Please consider this letter an invoice for the above-stated dollar amount.  

Please submit the contribution to my attention.

Sincerely,

Lee D. Urban

Planning and Development Department Director

cc: 
Alexander Jaegerman, Planning Division Director


Sarah Hopkins, Development Review Services Manager

      
Rick Seeley, Senior Planner, Greater Portland Council of Governments

Jay Reynolds, Development Review Coordinator

Penny Littell, Associate Corporation Counsel
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